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1. Jan Stewart

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Ridgecrest

4. stewartjr_5@hotmail.com

5. 06/15/2015

6. 8a

7. Please direct staff to study the proposal to set a volume/capacity ratio limit on collector arterials
 as a way to encourage responsible development at locations where the street infrastructure is
 able to handle the traffic.

It is very important to maintain an adequate level of service on city streets as new development
 occurs and do everything possible to protect neighborhoods. Setting the v/c ratio limit would
 prevent large new development from being placed where the resulting additional traffic overloads
 a street that may be near its capacity. The While the City has this protection in place for principal
 and minor arterials, it does not for collector arterials, which encourages developers to place their
 developments further inside neighborhoods.

8. (○) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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